
Candidate interviews continue amid Easter joy

Although our contacts in the synod office had indicated that the Immanuel Call Committee would not receive another round of candidates until after Easter, they received information about one candidate during mid April. Interviews with that candidate already have begun.  

Please pray that the Holy Spirit will move powerfully within the heart of Immanuel’s next pastor, whoever that person may be.

Also, please remember to: 

· Contact Linda Fewell if you know of pastors who might be good candidates.

· Move forward with all the amazing work God is calling us to do as his people in this place! A sense of energy and commitment attracts strong pastoral candidates. 
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